
Dear Valued Passenger, 

We are pleased to inform you about our upcoming Passenger Feedback Forum. Your views are 

important to us, and we would love to hear your thoughts and suggestions. 

Forum Details: 

• Date: October 15, 2023 

• Time: 2:00 PM - 4:00 PM 

• Location: Main Conference Room, 123 Airport Rd, City 

• Registration: Please RSVP by October 10, 2023 

We encourage you to bring your ideas and experiences as we strive to enhance our service. 

Refreshments will be provided. 

Thank you for being an integral part of our community. We look forward to your participation! 

Sincerely, 

The Customer Service Team 


